
 

 

Omega Nu lambda National Honor Society, Iota Chapter 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS Omega Nu Lambda, Iota Chapter Scholarship recipients! 

We are happy to announce the '24-25 Omega Nu Lambda scholarship winners 

are: 

 

Undergraduate Student:      Mi’Keila Bent 

                                                    Pasco Hernando Education Office - BS: Health Care 

Management 

 

Graduate Student:                 Emanuel Gray 

                                                    Savannah Education Center - MBA: Project 

Management 

  

We wish them both many blessings as they continue their academic excellence at 

Saint Leo University! 

  



The application period will re-open next year on July 1. Feel free to apply 

again if you were not selected. You may apply each year you meet the 

qualifications, but you are limited to being a scholarship winner only once. 

 


